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Staff Report
Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council
Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: July 14, 2022

Subject: Water Meters and Check Valves

RECOMMENDATION:
Staff recommends the City Council approve the purchase of 200 water
meters and check valve devices.

FISCAL IMPLICATION:
The Department of Ultilities is requesting City Councils approval to
purchase the water meters and check valves totaling $57,500.00.

BACKGROUND:

Due to our budget limitations, we are only able to purchase 25 meters at a
time. Because of the demand from ongoing development, we are unable to
keep up with what we have in inventory. These meters will allow us to
stay on schedule, and prevent any delays in current of future development.



